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This record search is for informational purposes only and does NOT constitute a 
project review. This search only identifies resources recorded at the Florida Master 
Site File and does NOT provide project approval from the Division of Historical 

Resources. Contact the Compliance and Review Section of the Division of Historical 
Resources at 850-245-6333 for project review information. 
 
 
January 6, 2016 
 
Sharon Jenkins-Owen, AICP 
Principal Planner 
Lee County  
Southwestern Florida Board of County Commissioners 
Phone: (239) 533-8535 
Email: SJenkins-Owen@leegov.com 
 
In response to your inquiry of January 6, 2016, the Florida Master Site File lists no previously recorded 
cultural resources found in the following parcel of Lee County: 
 
The portions of T45S R25E Sections 15, 16, 21, and 22, shown within the outlined area on the 
corresponding map. 
 
When interpreting the results of our search, please consider the following information: 
 
• This search area may contain unrecorded archaeological sites, historical structures 

or other resources even if previously surveyed for cultural resources. 
 

• Because vandalism and looting are common at Florida sites, we ask that you limit 
the distribution of location information on archaeological sites. 

 

• While many of our records document historically significant resources, the 
documentation of a resource at the Florida Master Site File does not necessarily 
mean the resource is historically significant. 

 

• Federal, state and local laws require formal environmental review for most 
projects.  This search DOES NOT constitute such a review. If your project falls 
under these laws, you should contact the Compliance and Review Section of the 
Division of Historical Resources at 850-245-6333. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions regarding the results of this search. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Paige Phillips 
Archaeological Data Analyst 
Florida Master Site File 
Paige.Phillips@dos.myflorida.com 
 


